
Parents and Students, 

Beth Weaver will lead a group of Christa McAuliffe School students on an educational trip to 

Washington, D.C. , Jamestown, VA and Williamsburg, VA during Spring Break of 2012.  She has chosen to 

travel with World Strides, an accredited student travel organization. She will chaperone the program 

with another teacher, Lee Ann Jackson, and students from Rosa Parks Elementary. There will be a trip 

information meeting to discuss this wonderful opportunity on May 17, 2011 at 7:00 PM in Mrs. 

Weaver’s classroom, B124. This meeting is for all current 4th, 5th, and 6th grade students and their 

parents. 


